
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

 

The Independent Liquor & Gaming Authority (ILGA) will hold an extraordinary board meeting on  

4 October 2023 following the Whitebull appeal decision regarding certain gaming machine matters (20 

September).  The following matters have been listed for consideration by the ILGA board:  

Liquor and gaming applications 

Pottsville Village Tavern, Pottsville – Application for a gaming machine threshold 
increase with a gaming machine entitlement transfer 

Tocumwal Golf Club Limited, Tocumwal – Application for a gaming machine threshold 
increase with a gaming machine entitlement transfer 

Harrigan's Irish Pub & Accommodation, Pokolbin – Application for a GMT increase 
with a gaming machine entitlement Transfer (Rural closure) 

Harrigan's, Cameron Park – Application for a GMT increase with a gaming machine 
entitlement Transfer (Rural hotel closure) 

One Hurstville Plaza Hotel, Hurstville – Application for a gaming machine entitlement 
transfer (Rural closure) 

Joe Maguires Pub, North Tamworth – Application for a gaming machine threshold 
increase with a gaming machine entitlement transfer 

Royal Hotel, Manildra – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase with a 
gaming machine entitlement transfer 

Kootingal & District Bowling Club, Kootingal – Application for a gaming machine 
threshold increase with a gaming machine entitlement transfer 

Tempe Hotel, Tempe – Application for a gaming machine threshold increase with a 
gaming machine entitlement lease 

Newtown Hotel, Darlinghurst – Application to end gaming machine entitlement lease  

 

 
Where a final determination made at that meeting involves the grant of a new licence, or a change to an 
existing licence, the effect of that approval will be notified on the Liquor & Gaming NSW Application 
Noticeboard which is available for inspection at the following website: 
https://noticeboard.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au/ 
 

This notice is provided for information only. 
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